
  

Rainbow room –  Jenson 

Nursery – Shaunie 

Class 1 – Alisha 

Class 2 – Sophie 

 

 

Class3 –  Cole 

Class 5 – Roxanne 

Class 6 –  Lexi 

 

 

Class 7 –  Evie 

Class 8 –  John 

Class 9- Macie-Jo 

Class 10 –  Grace 

Class 11 – Trenton 

Class 12 -  Tyler 

Happy birthday to: 

Summer (11) Olly (11) Kash (8) 

 

From next week we will be giving 
a £5 voucher to a child who has 

completed all of their homework  
so please get it all handed in on 

time. 

 

Happy Friday! Please read below to find out who are our superstars this week. 

 

From next week we will be giving 
a £5 voucher to a child who has 

completed all of their homework  
so please get it all handed in on 

time. 

KS1 KS2 

This week we are listening to … 

The Arctic Monkeys 



Good behaviour monitoring 

The table shows the percentage of good behaviour in each year group 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance monitoring 

Well done to class 4 who have the best attendance this week.  
 

 

Dates for the term: 

Friday 30th September Class 12 assembly 
Monday 17th October Parents evening 
Tuesday 18th October Parents evening 
Wednesday 19th October Year 1 – 6 harvest festival 
Thursday 20th October Reception and nursery harvest festival 

 

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

100% 100% 97% 100% 100% 94% 100% 97% 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 Class 5 Class 6 Class 7 Class 8 Class 9 Class 
10 

Class 
11 

Class 
12 

88% 95% 91% 94% 96% 99% 96% 91% 90% 90% 92% 

This week’s daily mile winner is … 

Class 5 and 6 in KS1 with 38 miles ran 

Class 10 in KS2 with 76 miles ran! 

School is closed on Monday 19th September so children and staff can honour the life of Queen Elizabeth II. We will 
re-open on Tuesday 20th September.  

SCHOOL HOURS 

Please remember school times are now 8.45-3.15. Children can come to school via the main yard until 9.00 but 
they are marked as late from 8.50. 

We will be announcing our attendance 
winner from KS1 next week so remember to 

come to school every day! 

We will be announcing our attendance 
winner from KS2 next week so remember to 

come to school every day! 

 


